
7Y1 Non-Fiction Writing to Advise: Final Assessment 

Write a nonfiction letter to a Year 6 student who is coming to GHS in September 2021, advising them how to be 

a good Greenfordian. 

 

 

Lady Margaret Road,                                                                                              Wednesday 3 June 2021 

Southall Middlesex, 

UB1 2GU, 

 

 

Dear future Year 7 student, 

 

I am writing to you explain our amazing opportunities provided at our renowned Greenford High 

school. This letter will thoroughly explain various ways to optimize the privileges at our senior 

school. 

 

As an outstanding school you must acknowledge we have separate aspirations for all our students 
including you. Being a competent teacher, we are penchant to be the key to your phenomenal 

success within and out of the school walls. We are specialized not only to help you be the best 
English students you can, also we enhance your communication skills and your formality to the 
people around. Expectantly, we also run A- level classes for our bright student which means 
spending an extra 2 years in our school ( we would of course recommend this!)  

Primarily, it is pivotal to know that we are in the top 3% of all English departments in the UK. 

Thus, to meet our high expectations, we suggest you work hard at your limitless potential in order 
to become a part of this success. Therefore, we have few suggestions  which will guide you to 
success. these are: 

. Be a global citizenship 

. Contribute to all class discussions 

. Follow all school rules 

.Put a 100% ethic to all subjects 

. Complete all homework on time and do it on the day it is set (it helps tremendously) 

. READ!READ!READ! 15 MINUTES A DAY! 

 

Correspondingly, we will entail you about all the activities provided at GHS on the school 
website. Spelling Bee Club for bright students (like you of course) who spell complicated words 

such as Onomatopoeia and Ostentatiously without writing it down. If you believe your creativity 
was shunned in your Primary school, then not to worry as we have our own creative writing club 

for students with remarkable creativity. If you believe not many people see your work produced 
in school activities, then why worry as you can publish your work worldwide! Ironically, we run 

the Borough wide Spelling Bee competition and have been borough champions twice. Surely with 
your prolific talent you will bring the trophy to its respectable place.  
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 This chart shows that 
watching social media platform can lead to health problems. That is why we advise that you give 
your phone to your parents during the night and have limited time playing on it. 

 

Finally, the most crucial advice will be read, read, and read. This will unlock a new world which 

you can venture around for better vocab, a new style of writing, sentence starters and more… You 
should be reading at least 15 minutes a day. This will drastically improve your language, vocab to 
another level. It will build your imagination, creativity, and lots more. Books are your paradise.  

Do you know, reading 6 minutes a day diminishes stress by 68%? If you read 20 minutes a day 
you will read 1.8 million words a year! As we emphasize on reading, we have a programme called 
Accelerated Reader which will allow you to take quizzes on books you have read. 

 

Conclusively, we hope this myriad of advice will make you feel comfortable when transitioning 
from Primary to High school.  

Looking forward to seeing you in September 2021. 

Your sincerely, 

Krianshu Yadav 


